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Mayor and Council members:  

Utility Operations Summary

 Water Department: 

 We have the test results back for the 

Well22 and well4 project, hopefully that project 

will be finalized soon.  I met with the land 

surveyor going over the water plant property in 

advance of the Mohave County ARPA project.  

We are having a survey done for the well 22 

yard that will be a lotline adjustment to include 

a alley for the raw water lines to get to Richard 

Street. 

 We are doing minor repairs on the wells 

to bring them on line for spring.  The small well#15 by the water plant has failed.  

 The 800,000 gallon tank leak has been repaired, we are looking to recoat several 

other areas where the coating was flaking before we put it back into service.  We will 

then repaint the exterior. 

 The Dream Center volunteers started on the fire hydrant painting.  

 We have a “Sanitary Survey” coming up, Utah and Arizona drinking water 

auditors will be here on Wednesday the 18th to inspect the water system.  

 Sewer Department: 

We have the fiber pulled in, on the 

project to run a fiber line to the sewer plant.  We 

added an additional conduit between the pump 

houses.  We will be terminating the ends, and 

connecting into our network. 

Engineers are working on the headworks 

design. 

We received the new lift station pumps 

we had ordered.  
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Gas Department: 

 We’ve been setting a few tanks, and several new metered connections.  Gas 

usage is slowing down as the weather warms up.  

 

Fiber Optic Department: 

 Fiber line to the sewer plant is installed.  We’ve ordered fiber conduit for the line 

to the airport and lift station.   

 

 

Yours to serve, 

Weston Barlow 

Utility Manager 

 

 

 


